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Below and attached, please find a photo from the Heath Village New Year’s Eve 
celebration. A suggested caption and identification of residents is below. 
 
Cheers! Heath Village residents ring in the New Year with music and merriment! 
 

 
  
Helen and Bob Jones, formerly of Chester, were two of the nearly 120 Heath 
Village residents who enjoyed a fun-filled New Year’s Eve celebration that 
included delicious hors d’oeuvres, dancing to the 17-piece Summer Swing 
Orchestra as well as a performance by vocalist Maggie Worsdale.   
 
Heath Village is a full-service, not-for-profit retirement community located at 430 
Schooley’s Mountain Road in Washington Township, Morris County. For further 
information, please call 908-852-4801 or visit us on our website at 
www.heathvillage.com. Like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/heathvillage.  
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